
 

From the Pastor                                      January 24, 2021 
 

           Please join us tonight and help us 
welcome Pastor Tim Cruse and The 
Shepherd’s Place ministry.  Our church 
has chosen to give $1,000 from our Faith 
Promise giving to this important out-
reach of Shining Light Baptist Church.   

 We trust you can be in attendance this evening as we 
learn more about the children’s home. The Lord willing, 
some of the children will be singing for us. 
 I’m thankful that our church family participates in  
FAITH PROMISE GIVING!  We desire to be a blessing 
throughout 2021 as we BELIEVE GOD to help us touch the 
lives of folk around the world. 
 

 
 

SIGN UP TODAY for our annual Couples Banquet!  
Place your name and the $20 cost in a giving                

envelope then put it in the offering plate.  We 
want to help reinforce  our marriages.   

Pray for Philip Moore and his wife as they come to minister 
to us.  We will have the banquet in the gym where there is 

plenty of room for this special event.   
REMEMBER:  6:00 P.M. on Saturday, February 13th 

Hope you can be a part! 
 

 
 

Thanks to each of you who are being led of God 
to assist with the GYM ROOF PROJECT.  We are 

making progress each week.  Victory will be 
achieved!  Keep praying! 

 

 
 

LOOKING AHEAD...We are looking forward to  
having Missionary Tim Stalcup and his family with us on 

Sunday, February 21st during the evening service. 

 



 

JOIN US in praying for our buses to begin                    
running again on February 7th (with social                  

distancing).  Sunday School teachers, be ready               
as we seek to “revive” Sunday School. 

 

***BUS WORKERS...please meet down front 
on the organ side immediately after tonight’s service. 

 

 
 

Continue to PRAY for all among our church 
family who are dealing with sickness. 

 

 
 

LADIES AUXILIARY will meet tomorrow 
night at 6:30 in the FCA building.  Please  
remember to give you’re “secret sister”                    

form to Judy Berryman. 
 

 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL has been a vital ministry for 
many, many years.  Would you pray for this         

outreach?  Your faithfulness to attend weekly 
Sunday Bible study can enrich your own life and 
be such an encouragement to those who prepare 
to teach each Sunday.  The virus has been used to 

detour us from our goals.  Let’s defeat the devil!  Plan to fill 
your seat each week as WE BELIEVE GOD for victory. 

Stewardship Report 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   8,067.50 
Faith Promise .................     1,078.50 
Missions ..........................        265.00 
Roof .................................     1,009.00 
Miscellaneous .................        161.00                                           
 

TOTAL .......................... $10,581.00 

Serving In The Nursery:    
 

Sunday Morning: 
Barbara Brooks 

  
Sunday Evening: 

Cindy Cahoon 
 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Jennifer Gibson 

 

 

 


